
 

PROFESSOR 
SUSANNE SMOLLER 
MEMORIAL FUND 
Remembering Professor Smoller 

A professional social worker and counselor for more than 34 years, 
Professor Susanne Smoller was a tireless advocate for her community, her 
neighbors and collectively, our children.  She served as Vice President of 
the New York State Parent Teacher Association (PTA) and as an active 
member of several community advocacy organizations. Professor Smoller 
was a beloved member of the faculty of Suffolk County Community 
College’s Chemical Dependency Counseling program and an award 
winning advocate and social worker. Professor Smoller’s legacy is 
celebrated at the College where in addition to her academic role, she was 
the faculty advisor of the DIVERSEability Club and the Chemical 
Dependency Counseling Club.   
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